
In    This        Issue:

>
>
>
>

 New York Bound | The Tank Barge Project
 A Holiday Message From Berard
 Power-Gen Show Report
 Workboat Show Report

> New York Bound | The Tank Barge Project

1

On The MoveOn The Move

www.berardtrans.com

Dec 09Dec 09

New York Bound | The Tank Barge ProjectNew York Bound | The Tank Barge Project



2

The Berard Team recently carried out the move of this 
double skined tank barge measuring 300’ x 54’ x 20’ 
and weighing 1200 short tons. Berard provided 
transport for the different construction phases and 
the final move into place for launching. Berard used 
48 lines of PST/SLEs, (4) ppus and (4) 30 ft barge 
ramps to accomplish the move. The barge was rolled 
onto a 140’ x 280’ drydock. With ground conditions 
being poor, the team had to use steel plates that 
spanned approximately 300’ from the last wheel to 
the beginning of the barge ramp. Berard 
accomplished this project in only two days from 
mobilization in to demobilization of equipment.

Another job, another success!



> Workboat Show Report

L-R: Skip Pitman & Braedon Berard strike a pose
at the new Berard booth.

> A Holiday Message

As this year draws to a close, we reflect upon all that we are thankful for. We send our sincere thanks to all of our 
great clients who place their trust in us to handle their projects and we want you to know that we appreciate it 
tremendously. We also take this time to thank our wonderful and dedicated Berard Team members who work so 
hard to make Berard what it is today. It is said that great companies surround themselves with great people. At 
Berard we know that to be true, because we have the best clients and team members anyone could ask for!

May you and your families be blessed this holiday season, and may your new year be a healthy and properous 
one! 

Sincerely,
The Berard Team

Once again the Berard Team attended the International Workboat Show in New Orleans. Team members 
Braedon Berard, David Berard, Tony Broussard, Skip Pitman, Johnny Berard and wife Cheryl were in 
attendance. This was Berard’s second year as an exhibitor. We enjoyed visiting with a lot of our shipyard clients 
as well as introducing many new clients to Berard company and our services.  

We’ll be there next year in the same spot, booth 2810, so make plans to come on out and see us! 

Berard Team members Braedon Berard, David Berard and 
Skip Pitman attended the Power-Gen Show in Las Vegas 
Nevada. Attending the show proved to be a successful 
venture as the team made several new contacts and 
introduced many more clients to the Berard name.

The new Berard tradeshow booth designed by our very 
own marketing guru Tony Broussard made its debut as well 
giving Berard a new image to match it’s great company.

Besides the tradeshow there’s no telling how much money 
was either won or lost at the casino tables, but next time 
you see the guys you could ask them how thier luck turned 
out. You may get an answer, but you know the saying, what 
happens in Vegas . . . . . .   

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year!Merry Christmas & Happy New Year!
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